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NOTICE 
 
 
 
Attention all Builders and Contractors: 
 
Beginning March 9, 2001, be advised that subdivision roadways must be 
maintained in a clean and orderly manner throughout the building process.  
Roadways must be kept clean of dirt, mud, rocks and trash at all times.  All 
construction materials, debris, dumpsters and portable restrooms must be 
maintained on the property throughout the building process, not in the 
roadway or on the public way. 
 
As of October 16, 2003, dirt ramps to pad sidewalks must be of road base 
material.  Dirt ramps are not allowed in the gutters.  Curb and gutters must 
remain clear at all times.  If streets are not kept clean, compliance orders will 
be issued and inspections will be stopped.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Herriman City Public Works at 446-5323. 
 


